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VISIT OF DR. SUBHAS SARKAR, HON’BLE UNION MINISTER OF STATE FOR 

EDUCATION, MINISTRY OF EDUCATION, GOVERNMENT OF INDIA AT 

NITTTR KOLKATA ON 5TH MAY 2022 AND DISCUSSION ON 6TH MAY 2022. 

 

Hon’ble Minister of State in the Ministry of Education, Government of India Dr. 

Subhas Sarkar visited NITTTR, Kolkata on 5th May 2022 and did a meeting cum 

discussion on 6th May 2022 morning with all HoDs, FIC Accounts, FIC Training Cell 

and Sr. Administrative officer in presence of the Director of the institute Prof. Debi 

Prasad Mishra. 
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At the very outset, the Director, Prof. Debi Prasad Mishra, felicitated Hon’ble 

Minister followed by the welcome address. After that, the Director presented a 

small presentation about the Institute. 

 

 

 

During the discussion, the Minister was emphasizing the three things during 

teaching or training, being a training institute all trainers should be aware about 

that. Three important component of teaching namely Communication Skill, 

Human Skill and Domain Knowledge Competencies are to be imparted to the 

teachers; although in online mode sometimes, it is very difficult to implement 

these aspects.  He also stressed that teaching must be enjoyable with citing 

appropriate real life examples, case studies and following other attractive 

mechanisms. He also mentioned developing a good Teacher student relationship 

is also very important in this context. He exhorted the faculty members to train 

teachers so that they can be role model for the students for making modern 

India.  

 


